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Comments: I am writing to express my opposition to the Lake Tarleton Integrated Resource Project as proposed

in the April 2022 updated Environmental Assessment.

 

As you know, the destruction of the forest is a grave threat to the wildlife that lives there, threatening the

existence and survival of countless wild mammals, birds, insects, and amphibians,  including NH's northern long-

eared bat. 

 

 

 

 


